
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
2009-10 Diocesan Theme: The Priesthood is the Love of the Heart of Jesus

2009-10 Parish theme: Sunday -- A Day for God and Family 

Saturday,  June 26
4:30 pm  For the repose of the soul of Evert Peterson by the 
Peterson Family 
Sunday,  June 27
9:00 am  For the Intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor
10:45 am  For the repose of the soul of Joyce Piovesan by Al 
& Harriet Clarke
Tuesday, June 29
7:00 pm For the repose of the soul of Ruud Van Schip by Bep 
Versteeg
Wednesday,  June 30 At the Church
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Rene LeBlanc by St. 
Thomas Aquinas Catholic High School
Thursday, July 1
9:00 am  For the intentions of the Holy Face Association & it's 
Members
Friday,  July 2 
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Frank Gerrits by the 
James family
Saturday,  July 3
4:30 pm  For the repose of the soul of Rene Coulombe 

   For the repose of the soul of Eileen de la Ronde by 
   the Cogan Family

Sunday,  July 4
9:00 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor
10:45 am  For the repose of the soul of Albert Redsell by the 
Redsell Family
   

  Pat Neilson, Monica Baker, 
Stacey Morrissette,  Sharon Steele, 
Justin McKenna, Rosario Bayle, 
Brenda Henke

COFFEE SUNDAY: We Serve Fair Trade Coffee! Please 
remember this is a service to the parish. It is your donations 
that will keep it viable. 

9:00 am: Strawberry Tea
10:45 am: Srawberry Tea

WEDNESDAY MASS – will be at the Parish until September.

 
PASTOR’S CORNER

     Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

This weekend we welcome Fr. Dennis Hayes, 
former pastor, back to our parish.  I am away this weekend 
on holiday, visiting my cousins in Brooklyn, NY, as well 
as visiting the parish where I was received into the 
Catholic Church 15 years ago.  It is always amazing to 
look back on the guidance of the Holy Spirit in our lives!

On the topic of the Holy Spirit, I would like to 
share with you some of the highlights of a talk given 
recently to the priests of Ottawa by Bishop Lacroix, 
auxiliary bishop of Quebec City.  He witnessed to the 
transforming power of the Holy Spirit, working through 
the Word of God and small Christian communities.  He has 
seen real miracles of transformation as a child, with his 
own mother and father, in his missionary work in 
Columbia, and slowly but surely in his home province of 
Quebec. 

Much of the success of the Spirit-inspired new 
ecclesial communities rests on sharing the Word of God in 
small Christian communities.  I am wondering if it would 
not be possible in the parish to begin with a small group 
meeting once a week for “lectio divina” (sacred reading), a 
meditative reading and sharing of the Scriptures for the 
upcoming Sunday.   These simple gatherings would help 
us better enter into and appreciate the Sunday Eucharist, 
strengthen our faith by sharing in small groups, and also be 
a means of evangelization and on-going Christian 
formation, as we could invite non-practicing friends and 
neighbours to these small Christian communities.  Let us 
pray for the guidance of the Holy Spirit!

In Christ,     Fr. Tim

Fr. Sebastein Pandarathilkudyil V.C. And all the Vincentian 
Missionaries thank you for your prayers and generous mission 
offering last weekend. Your offering will help them to carry 
out their many missionary, educational and charitable 
activities in their missions and will help them educate young 
men studying for priesthood. If you did not have an 
opportunity to make an offering or would like to make an 
additional offering you may make your offering through the 
general parish collection in a specially marked envelope. 
Thank you very much for your generous support. If you would 
like to sponsor a seminarian and help him to become a priest, 
you may write: Fr. Francis Cheruparampil V.C.,Mission 
Procurator, P.O. Box 45, Hazlet, NJ 07730

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR

 June 20, 2010 - $4862.00

Thank you for your generosity & support

VISITING MISSIONARY THANK YOU!



June 27, 2010  

STRAWBERRY TEA THIS WEEKEND!

After both Masses Sunday
Adults-$5.00, children ages 5-10 years $3.00, ages 5 and under 
are free, family  rate $20.00 (parents and dependant children)

UNIFORM SALE: August 25th 3:00 pm-7:00 pm.There will also 
be a “gently used” uniform sale, coordinated by the Catholic 
School Council, at the same time. Anyone wishing to drop items 
off for the “gently used” sale should do so as soon as possible at 
the Main Administration Office at the High School.

REGISTRATION FOR NEW STUDENTS wishing to attend St. Thomas 
Aquinas High School in September, 2010,  Please call 613-445-0810 
ext. 400 for an appointment.

RUSSELL GOOD 
NEIGHBOURS FOOD BANK  Especially needed items include 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, facial tissue, lunch snacks, laundry 
detergent and toilet paper.  An opportunity for us to help the 
less fortunate in our community. Remember the food bank 
during our summer months, they need our help.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Our OLMM Catholic VBS will run July 
12 - 16th from 9am - noon $10 per child or $20 per family for 
the week. JK - Grade 5 are invited to participate. Older 
students who are interested in helping out for the week will 
earn community volunteer hours! For more info contact Allison 
Fortier  olmmvbs2009@gmail.com or (613)443-2657email 
allison @afortier.com for more info

PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE MIRACULOUS 
MEDAL is at the home of the James family over the next week. 
If you wish to take home Our Lady for 1 week, please sign up 
on the sheet located on the table in the foyer. Many graces will 
surely follow.

“Under Mary’s protection we shall have nothing to fear.”

BAPTIZED IN CHRIST
We celebrated last weekend the 
glorious baptism day of:
Alexa, daughter of Gary & Nada 
Ukena, Abbey, dauther of Gordon & 
Tracy Manton, Mannix & Quinn, sons 
of Michael & Kimberly Daschuk.

ALMS FOR THE POOR BOX: Donations for our Alms for the Poor 
Box for the months of April, May & June will be donated to Our 

Lady of His Mercy, a drop-in centre for the poor in Ottawa.

OFFICE HOURS: Summer office hours for the months of July & 
August are Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday from 9:00 am – 2:00 
pm. Regular office hours will resume on Tues., Sept. 1st 
(9:30am. - 3:00 pm.)

ATTENTION WEEKDAY READERS/EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: 
Please volunteer your services at weekday Masses to Fr. Tim in 
July and August. A new schedule will be ready beginning Tues.,  
Sept. 4th. Please call Mary Ellen James if you require changes to 
scheduling.

ATTENTION ALTAR SERVERS: As there is no server schedule, 
please try to volunteer over the summer if you see that there 
are no servers at Mass.  Father needs your help.  Thank you so 
much for all your efforts this year - have a good summer! The 
next Altar Server Workshop is Sunday, Oct. 14, 2007.

      

TEMPORAL AFFAIRS MINUTES: are available in the foyer on the 
table. There are 5 copies printed. If there is a need for more 
please call Kristine in the office. One copy remains in the Parish 
on the bulletin board.

LOST & FOUND: All items are on a table in the hall by the 
kitchen. Please take a look as they will be donated by the end 
of June. There is a camera that was left at a Baptism, please 
call the office to claim.

PARISH PASTORAL CALENDAR 2010/2011: Any organization 
within the Parish that needs events placed into our upcoming 
Pastoral Calendar, should provide that information to the office 
by June 30th.

CHECK OUT OUR COMMUNITY SERVICES BULLETIN BOARD for 
parishioners downstairs in the Church Hall. Just take a look at 
the local news summer daycare, garage sales, summer camps 
and local news

Parish Website: www.olmm.ca
www.ArchOttawa.ca
Creighton Model FertilityCare™ System (CrMS):  Linda 
Smith  fertilityottawa@gmail.com  613-596-9111
 Billings Ovulation Method (BOM):  Anne Bélanger  
annecbelanger@gmail.com     Net Ministries (www.netcanada)

BULLETIN DEADLINE:   TUESDAY NOON to Church Office:   
olmm@bellnet.ca   or fax 613-445-9839.  

CHECK OUT THE WEEKLY FRIDAY FAX from the Diocesan Centre 
posted on the bulletin board at the back of the Church.

CATHOLIC WEBSITES

FOOD BANK

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN THE PARISH

SUMMER IS HERE!CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE

ST. THOMAS AQUINAS CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL
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